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Agenda Item 
Item 4. A. Presentation by Carver County WMO 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Andrew Edgcumbe, Lead Water Resources Technician, Carver County Water Management 
Organization, will join the meeting virtually, to share the 2024 monitoring findings of water resources 
in Carver County.  Andrew will not be available to join the meeting until after 7:30 pm. 

The LMRWD has a contract with the Carver County Water Management Organization to monitor water 
resources within the LMRWD located in Carver County. The current contract runs through 2027.  The 
Carver WMO reports the results of this monitoring annually. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, April 16, 2025 


